
 

April 8, 2025 

Dear Jenny Paker,  

This is an acknowledgement that San Diego Bird Alliance received your 

$1000 donation in 2024. ReWild Mission Bay is a project of the San Diego 

Bird Alliance, and the donation was used for two Mission Bay habitat 

restoration projects as well as ReWild Mission Bay support. 

Thank you for your generous donation, 

Andrew Meyer 

San Diego Bird Alliance 

ameyer@sandiegobirdalliance.org 
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